
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main Street     PO Box 235 

Delanson, New York 12053 

 

Period of September 1, 2014 – September 30, 2014 
 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                               1,222,000 gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                   40,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                54 gals. 

Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                               1.8 gals. 
 
 

 
Tuesday, September 2, 2014: 

 * Received quarterly TTHM & HAA5 results.  TTHM=75.73    HAA5=31.78 
 
Thursday, September 4, 2014: 

 * Sent monthly operational reports to Schenectady Co. DOH 
 
Monday, September 8, 2014: 

 * Attended Village Board meeting.  Board approved Water Dept. rental of  
     equipment for bollard and light installation at plant. 

 
Wednesday, September 10, 2014: 
 * Draining down filter bed #1 

 
Friday, September 12, 2014: 

 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #1 
 
Wednesday, September 17, 2014: 

 * Sent monthly bacti sample to JH Consulting 
 * Spoke with Tim O’Brien (Harvest Homes).  He stated that he had called 
    the Mayor about traffic on the road, not water quality.  Said he hadn’t  

    called about water quality in over 1-1/2 to 2 years.  Gave him some  
    pointers about flushing his system after hydrant flushing 

 * Gayle located picture frames in the storage closet, so I replaced the  
    broken one around license in plant. 
 * Made arrangements for generator service at plant and fire house.  Also  

    requested quote for relocation of fire house generator to rear of building 
 

Wednesday, September 22, 2014: 
 * First call at 6:30 AM from East Shore Rd. concerning no water.  Found  
    break behind Matt Grenier’s house on Main St.  System pressure did  

    not recover after repair.  Found second break along Rte. 395, across  



    the street from the High School.  Steve and I worked from 6:30 AM –  
    1 AM. 

 
Saturday, September 25, 2014: 

 * Draining down filter bed #3 
          
Monday, September 29, 2014: 

 * Received Dig Safely request for mark out at 518 East Shore Rd. 
 * Steve and I cleaned filter bed #3 
 * Generators at the plant and the fire house were serviced 

 
Tuesday, September 30. 2014: 

 * Received Dig Safely request for mark out at Our Lady of Fatima 
 * Responded to both mark out sites.   
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED BY 
FEDERAL LAW.  COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA 

DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING, 14TH & 

INDEPENDENCE AVE. SW, WASINGTON, D.C.  202500410  (518) 895-2100  TDD# 1-800-

662-1220 

 
 


